
DURHAM KENNEL CLUB 

Regular Meeting 

January 25, 1982 

The meeting was called to order by the President. 

The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved as read. 

Marjorie White reported the match which had been scheduled for 
March l~th had been postponed and it would be rescheduled for a 
later date. 

She also announced the awards dinner had been rescheduled for 
February 26th. 

The film nnog Sleddingn which had been scheduled for the Regular 
Meeting program would be made available at a special showing at 
the clubhouse. 

The President recognized Vern Bell and his committee for completion 
of the book cases and for such a nice job. 

The treasurer reported as follows: 

Checking 
Regular Savings 
Investment Fund 

$ 570.16 
~38.00 

17 ' 230. 8~ 

The treasurer also reported an income of about $2800.00 from obedience. 

Cindy Luster reported they had experienced a delay in obedience classes 
due to bad weather. She asked for volunteers for obedience stewards 
for the Spring Show. 

Sue Geesler reported that Show handling classes were progressing and that 
income from them was about $225.00. 

It was reported the TDX judges were approved and fourteen dogs were 
entered. Help was needed for laying tracks. 

Larry Smith asked for members to submit information for the Tailwaggers 
Magazine. 

B.J. Thompson reported the Spring Show plans were progressing and the 
premium lists were in the works. 



Bill Nelson requested trophy donations be made by the February 26th 
meeting. 

The auction is set for the March meeting and contribution of items 
were badly needed. 

Announced for Associate Members to be voted on at the next meeting 
were: 

Ruth Benton 
Judy Gillooly 

Voted in as Associate Members were: 

Dixie Albright 
Peggy West 
J onathan Rosenberg 
June Siple 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully Submitted , 

c~la~~ 
Secretary 


